
 

Tyler Lewis Clean Energy Research Grant 
 
 
Dear Graduate Students - 
      

I am contacting you on behalf of the Tyler Lewis Clean Energy Research Foundation. I 
wanted to let you know about an opportunity for graduate students who are Canadian or 
permanent residents. Our "Tyler Lewis Clean Energy Research Grant" is awarded 
annually, at a value of $10,000. Depending on the caliber and worthiness of applicants 
and projects, the Foundation will award as many as two $10,000 grants each year. 
      

Our broad area of interest (clean energy research) allows for a diversity of applicants-- 
our only barrier to having a healthy competition is inspiring potential applicants to apply. 
We are asking that you help us to make students aware of this grant opportunity and 
forward information to graduate students in your department, and/or include information 
regarding our grant in your newsletter or website. More information on the Foundation 
can be found on the website: 
      

www.tylerlewis.ca 
      

More information on the grant, eligibility and how to apply can be found directly here: 
      

http://tylerlewis.ca/how-to-apply/  
      

Applications will be accepted until the deadline of October 1st, 2018, midnight PST (no 
exceptions). 
      

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. Thank you, 
      

Sean T. McBeath 
Member at Large, Grant Disseminator 
Tyler Lewis Clean Energy Research Foundation  
grants@tylerlewis.ca 
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